
 

Memo No.: FLISGS0211PH003FM Date: 11.06.2024 
 

Holiday Notice 

 

Respected Parents/Gurdians, 

  

 It is hereby notified that The School will be closed on 12.06.2024, Wednesday on the Occasion of 

‘Jamai Sasthi’. 

 

Regular Classes will resume as usual from 13.06.2024, Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Shaheda Ara 

Frontdesk Manager 

Future Leaders International School 

Contact No.: +91 9932442243 

Email: frontdesk@flisindia.com 

 

 

 

 

 


